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Describe the issue under consideration

This report relates to an application for the Review of The Banc Premises

License brought by ‘Other persons’ namely residents, under the prevention of crime
and disorder and the public safety as well as the prevention of public nuisance
licensing objectives.

Summary of review received:

i) The operation of the premises has failed to uphold and promote the prevention of
crime and disorder, public safety and the prevention of public nuisance objective
due to on going problems from patrons attending the venue that cause nuisance
problems for residents living nearby their details are contained in the officers report.

The full review application from the residents acting in their capacity as a
Other persons can be found at Appendix A.

i) A copy of the current Premises Licence is at Appendix B.

ii) Copies of representations in support of the review are at Appendix C

iii) Copies of representations in support of the The Banc Appendix D

iv) Copy of letter sent to residents by the Licensee Appendix E and supporting
documentation from postponed hearing.

Representations must relate to particular premises for which a Premises Licence is
already held and must be relevant to the promotion of the Licensing Objectives.

The Licensing Committee, in determining a review, may exercise the range of powers
given to them to promote the Licensing Objectives.

The Authority will seek to establish the cause or causes of the concern and remedial
action will be targeted at such causes. Any action will be proportionate to the problems
involved.

Where reviews arise and the Licensing Authority determines that the crime prevention
objective is being undermined through the premises being used to further crimes, it is
expected that the revocation of the licence- even in the first instance - will be seriously
considered (Amended Guidance, paragraph 11.27). Revocation also remains an option
if other licensing objectives are being undermined.
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